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Term 4 Week 6 2017 
 

Principal Report 
We have had a busy couple of week at Edgeworth PS. The children have 
continued to work hard in their classrooms and have been enjoying some of the 
other wonderful opportunities that have been offered by our school. Our Year 2 
students have enjoyed swim school and have made great progress with support 
of Mrs Johnson, Miss Campton and the learn to swim instructors. 140 children 
participated in the Surf Fun Safe Day at Stockton, which gave them the chance to 
learn skills to keep them safe during their visits to the beach and Kindergarten 
enjoyed their first big excursion to the Sydney Aquarium. All of our children 
represented our school in a very positive manner, demonstrating our values of 
Respect, Responsibility and Learning. A big thank you to all the teachers that 
continue to work hard to provide these opportunities to our students and to the 
parents and carers that have supported these activities.  
 
Planning is underway for staffing and class formation for 2018. Please notify the 
office if you have children currently enrolled at EPS, who will not be returning 
next year. Like-wise if you are aware of any families who have children coming to 
EPS next but have not yet enrolled, please encourage them to do so as soon as 
possible. Enrolment numbers determine how classes are formed and how we 
staff our school. This information is vital to accurate planning. Thank you for your 
support with this. 
 
Rebecca Baird 
 
 
` 

 

Upcoming Events 
Term 4 

Wednesday 15 November 

Teddy Bears Picnic 

   Swimming School 

 

Thursday 16 November 

Swimming School 

 

Friday 17 November 

Swimming School 

 

Monday 20 November 

Edgie Idol dress rehearsal 

Wednesday 22 November 

SRC Green Day 

 

Thursday 23 November 

Budd Training 11:30 am 

 

Monday 27 November 

Edgie Idol Grand Final 

 

Monday 28 November 

Year 6 Fun Day 

 

Tuesday 5 December 

Ronowldo Day Stage 2 & 3 

Year 6 Orientation 

Stage 1 Recognition Assembly 

9:30 am 

ES1 Recognition Assembly  

11:45 am 

 

Wednesday 6 December 

Stage 3 Recognition Assembly 

9:30 am 

Stage 2 Recognition Assembly 

11:45 am 

Ronowldo Day ES1 & Stage 1 
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Stage News 
Early Stage 1 
Early Stage 1 Recognition Assembly will be held in our school hall on Tuesday 5 December at 11:45 am.  All 
welcome! 
 
Party day for Early Stage 1 will be Wednesday 13 December, visiting the miniature trains in Edgeworth. 

Claire Callinan 

  
Stage 1 
Year 2 and 3 School Swimming Scheme 
The School Swimming Scheme program continues this week at Charlestown Swimming Pool. The students have 
been having a wonderful time developing their swimming skills. Thank you to Miss Campton and Mrs Johnson 
for their organisation of this fantastic opportunity. 
 
Stage 1 Party Day Excursion 
Stage 1 Party Day notes were sent home with students last week. The cost of this excursion is $20 with notes 
and money due by Wednesday 29 November. No late payments can be accepted. We will be travelling by bus to 
Event Cinemas Glendale where students will receive a movie combo (popcorn and drink) and watch the movie 
‘Ferdinand’. We will then be having a picnic lunch at Speers Point Park before heading back to school. We look 
forward to an exciting day to celebrate the end of the year.  
 
Donations  
Classes are quickly going through their supplies of tissues, baby wipes and Dettol liquid hand wash. If you are 
able to make donations of these items to your class it would be very much appreciated. 
 

Stage 2 
The Recognition Assembly for Stage 2 will be held on Wednesday 6 December at 11:45 am in our school hall.  
Everyone welcome! 
 
Stage 2 Party Day is at Lambton Pool.  Permission notes will be sent home today. 
 

Stage 3 
Key Dates to remember: 
Some important dates to remember- 
Wednesday November 15- Boys 2018 Leadership speeches 
Thursday November 16- Girls 2018 Leadership speeches 
Tuesday November 28- Year 6 Fun Day 
Tuesday December 5- 2018 Year 7 Glendale HS Orientation Day 
Wednesday December 6- Stage 3 Recognition Assembly 
Thursday December 7- Carols 
Monday December 11- Presentation Day 
Tuesday December 12- Year 6 Farewell  -  payment due Friday 24 November 
Thursday December 14- Stage 3 Party Day  -  payment due Thursday 30 November  
Friday December 15- Last day of term- Year 6 Clapout 
 
 
Congratulations to the students on their incredible projects and models on the Wonders of the World. 
 

PBL Corner  
This fortnight in our PBL lessons we are focusing on ‘COLA expectations & activities you can play’ and ‘How to 
cope with difficult situations’. 
 
 
 



 
Minmi Road, Edgeworth NSW 2285 Phone:  4958 1831 Fax:  4950 8174  Webpage:  http://www.edgeworth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

Email:  edgeworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Playground: 
Each week, six students are drawn out at assembly to receive a prize for demonstrating our school values in the 
playground. These students have been spotted by teachers on playground duty for making positive 
contributions, receiving a green Ronowldo card which then gets placed in the PBL letter boxes and could be 
drawn out at our weekly assemblies. 
 
Classroom: 
Students continue to earn Ronowldos and Dojos in the classroom for being respectful, responsible and engaged 
learners. Each child can use these Ronowldos to vote for the end of term reward they would like to participate 
in.  
K-2- Waterfun afternoon, choose your own sport session, free iceblock.  
3-6- Waterfun afternoon, free time for a session, free slushie . 
 
Students earn Ronowldo cards throughout the term and have the option to choose which reward they want 
their points to go towards. The reward that has the most points at the end of the term is the reward that 
students can participate in.  
This terms Ronowldo Rewards Day will run over 2 days in Week 9; Stage 2 and 3 - Wednesday 5 December and 
Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 - Thursday 6 December. 

 
 
Canteen Roster 2017 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
Canteen News 
Wednesday 15 November is Purple Day in the canteen.  The canteen will be selling purple goodies at recess.  
Please note this is NOT an out of uniform day. 
 
Wednesday 22 November, in conjunction with the SRC Green Day we will be selling green goodies.  There will be 
things such as green cupcakes, green pikelets, green jelly, green sour straps.  At lunch time there will be green 
slushies available. 
 
Volunteers are needed in the canteen for 2018.  We have a number of vacancies due to children moving on to 
high school. If you are able to help out all next year please call in and see Jen or notify the school with your 
details and preference of day. 
 
If you are currently on the roster and need to change your day please let Jen know.  
 

 
 

Week 7 Term 4 
Monday 

27 November 
Tuesday 

28 November 
Wednesday 

29 November 
Thursday 

30 November 
Friday 

1 December 

M Stitt B Kite 
D Everson 

R Goodwin 
T Laws 

K Bramley 
A Nichols 

A Youlten 
L Grierson 
K Hodgins 

Week 8 Term 4 
Monday 

4 December 
Tuesday 

5 December 
Wednesday 
6 December 

Thursday 
7 December 

Friday 
8 December 

K McCafferty 
K Coulin 

L Towers C O’Meley 
T Mackey 

K Schwetz 
J Dafter 

C Elliott 
J  Hicks 
C McFadyen 
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Community Liaison 
Lots of photographs from events and around the school have been uploaded onto the website.  To have a look 
at the wonderful things our students have been getting up to, click on this link: http://www.edgeworth-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au/gallery 
  
A quick reminder that school uniform prices will be increasing slightly in the new year, therefore you may want 
to purchase your child's school uniform for next year sooner rather than later. Don't forget that you can donate 
your old school uniforms to the school which will be re-distributed around the school. For more information on 
the school uniform, click this link: http://www.edgeworth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes/uniform 
  
We look forward to seeing everyone (Students, Parents, Siblings and Grandparents) at our rescheduled Pancake 
Day Breakfast tomorrow, Wednesday 15th November. A donation of $1 is requested and this helps to sustain 
the breakfast club throughout the term.  
 
Louise Smith 
Community Engagement Officer 
Edgeworth Public School 
 
 

General Notices  
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